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Membership and Entries via:  
 
General Committee Members: 

● Andrea Heffy 
● Barb Henderson 
● Chris Kelly 
● Danielle Ritter 
● Hayley Ellis 
● Julie Hobson 
● Kaitlin Petney 
● Phoebe Foulkes 

 
Sub Committee (Training Days): 
Email: mcdctrainingdays@gmail.com 

● Tina Grech (Minutes) 
● Kass Dalitz 
● Rachael Britton 
● Tracy Whiter 
● Viv Aarons 

From the Committee 
The club over the past couple of months has had some big 
competitions, a few learning curves but overall, a great 
success. We welcomed Virginia Creed and Jobina Kennedy, 
our interstate judges for Feb & March, who were fantastic 
and shared some great insight.  
 
We also like to ensure we take on the feedback given to us 
by our members, we are pleased to let you know that the 
old water tank at the lunging area will be removed shortly. 
During the working bee a lot of effort went into the grounds. 
We thank everyone that could attend, we couldn’t do these 
things without our great members and volunteers. To finish 
off we just wanted to let you know something new is 
coming… but we will be keeping that as a little surprise for 
now ѡѢѣѤ 
 
We wanted to take a moment to express our sincerest 
gratitude to our members, guests, volunteers, judges etc for 
their continued support and dedication to the sport of 
dressage.  Your time, expertise, and enthusiasm have made 
our recent competitions a great success. 
 
We also want to thank our judges for their careful 
consideration and thoughtful feedback. Your expertise and 
professionalism are invaluable to our sport, and we 
appreciate all the hard work that goes into making our 
events fair and enjoyable. 
 
To our members, thank you for your participation and 
support. Your enthusiasm and commitment to the sport of 
dressage is what makes our community so special and our 
club even greater. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at our next events and thank 
you again for everything you do! 
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Tablet Scoring 
Training 
Have you ever wanted to put your hands up to be a penciller 
but a little nervous to use the Nominate tables or looking to 
learn more about the tables. 

MCDC will be hosting Nominate tablet scoring training 
sessions. Will be inviting anyone that would like to learn how 
to score using the nominate tablets. You can be a complete 
beginner or looking to update your existing nominate skills 
and knowledge. More info will be published on our Facebook 
page soon. 

Club Merchandise 
At each competition a selection of sizes are available to try 
on at the office. Our most popular is the short-sleeved polo 
shirt, available in black or white, and also comes in long 
sleeved. For those cooler winter competitions, you can 
order the lovely soft-shell vest or jacket. We also have a 
long-sleeved rugby shirt that comes in black with a white 
or black collar.  All tops come with the large Mt Crawford 
logo on the back and on the LHS at the front. Order via the 
club office or email mcdcdrawsec@gmail.com. 
 
 

MCDC Training Days 

 

Mt Crawford Dressage Club offers members only monthly 
training days. Training days are with a variety of instructors 
and cover many aspects of dressage and horses. From how 
to create a freestyle test, to pole work, to working 
equitation, groundwork with horses, how to improve your 
test marks and many others.  

 

 
 

Next Comp 

 

 



 


